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To:  Pastor  
 Bulletin Editor 
  
From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández  
 Director of Vocations 
 
Date:  February 19, 2021 
 

 Subject: Deus Vocat Retreat for Girls (ages 13 to 17) - SAVE THE DATE  
 

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations is glad to announce our 2021 Deus Vocat Virtual Retreat for 
girls ages 13 to 17!  
 
We would appreciate your support by including the following information in your bulletin:  
 

        
 Deus Vocat Retreat (God is Calling): Please SAVE THE DATE for our upcoming Deus Vocat One-Day 
 Retreat for girls ages 13 to 17 on Saturday, May 1, 2021. You may reserve a space for your daughter 
 at www.scd.org/DeusVocat starting on March 1, 2021. Cost: $15 to cover the cost of supplies. If you 
 have any questions, please contact our office at (916) 733-0258 or by email to msmith@scd.org.  
 

 
Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations! 
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